
Napa County Winegrape Growers:  
It has come to our attention that the organic herbicide Weed Slayer, Agro Research 
International, is under investigation by the California Department of Food and Agriculture 
and the California Department of Pesticide Regulation for possible product contamination. 
If you have any product in storage, we recommend that conventional and especially 
organically certified growers do not apply the herbicide pending results from the ongoing 
investigations.  If you have any questions, please contact the Napa County Ag 
Commissioner’s Office at agcommissioner@countyofnapa.org or (707)253-4357. 
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